
 

                                 

 

Trading Update – Casino Canberra – September 2015 
 
 

 
9 October 2015 

 

The Board of Aquis Entertainment Limited (ASX: AQS) can advise that gaming revenues at its subsidiary’s Casino 
Canberra property for the month of September 2015 was as follows: 

- Gross Gaming Revenue of $1,481,185 for the month:- 
o A decrease of 25.5% from $1,987,000 in August 2015 
o An increase of 12.4% from $1,318,000 in September 2014 

Gaming department expenses were consistent month on month. 

The decrease gaming revenue is largely as a result of a lower than average ‘hold’ on table games, being 15.12% for the 
month of September 2015, against the long term average of 20.21%. 

The Annual General Meeting of the Company will be held on Thursday 26 November2015 .  

 

Enquiries please contact: 

Jessica Mellor 
Executive Director 
02 6257 7074 
jessica@aquisentertainment.com 


